High School Principal Board Report

February 11, 2-013
1. Students at the middle school and St. Joes will soon be registering for classes.  Michelle Kipp will be registering high school students individually.
2. Please excuse my absence this evening.  I am attending the New Hampton Pastoral Council to ask them if we can use the Wednesday before graduation for a scholarship and awards night.  Previously we have announced all awards at graduation.  This allows for individuals to present awards as well as streamlining graduation day some.
3. All departments continue their CLT meetings.  We are focusing on training in technology and class offerings for next year.
4. The math department will be making visits to Charles City and Waverly to see how their math departments are using the 1 to 1 initiative.  The goal is to gain methods and learn how to apply technology in the math classroom.
5. Grade level CLT are continuing to analyze Iowa Assessment data.  They completed an analysis of student profile performances last week and are looking forward to looking at item analysis during the in-service Wednesday morning.
6. Michelle Kipp, Al Lindaman, Jim Russ, Amy Leistikow, Chad Pemble and myself are attending the Advanced Manufacturing meeting at NICC on March 14.  The intent is to see what industries need from us as we prepare students for post secondary options.  
7. The  FFA and New Hampton Industrial Development Corporation are partnering to present a career fair on February 26th from 9 to 5 at the high school.  8th grade and all high school students will attend, and the event is open to the public.
8. Two EOP graduates are being presented for graduation approval.
9. Mrs. Anderson and I will be working together to see what options are available as some of our staffing changes.
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